
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

  Reading  Behaviour Badge Teacher’s Choice 

GREEN Tommy Carroll  Leeson McWilliams 

ORANGE Henry Moorhouse Katie Passman Logan Bryant 

BLUE Esmae Smith Jack Tilburn Myles Johnson 

YELLOW Jamie Porritt Mia Young Kobi Ward 

BROWN Noah Beevers Mia Dundon Maddie Garbutt 

GREY Kaden Turner Kai Rooks Olivia Robinson 

PURPLE Lucy Bailes Jack Jenkins Kendra Carr 

RED Isabelle Hedges Ellis Jones Ruby Thornton 

Dear Families,                                                               
Welcome to this week’s news.                                                  

A HUGE WELL DONE to Y2 for their fabulous Harvest 

celebration yesterday. We had so many families to 

share their wonderful singing. I loved it and was 

singing the tunes all night!                                

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Head Teacher Award 

 Skelton Primary School 
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Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
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Friday Flyer 

TRANSPORTER 

                    

Attendance      
Our Target - 97%+ 
 

Well done to Blue 2, 

Brown 3 & Grey 2 

who achieved 100% 
this week. 

 

Whole school 

attendance - 96.6% 

Missy’s Joke Corner 
 Where does a ghost go on a 

Saturday night? 

Anywhere that he can boo- gie! 

CHEESE 

A BIG THANKYOU to Mrs Joel and Mrs Bentley for the smooth operation of 

photo day this week. In turn, they would like to thank their ‘runners’ who 

did a marvelous job!;                                                                                     

Ruby Shaw                                                                                          

Charlie Bean                                                                           

Evangeline King                                                                                        

Joseph Burns                                                                                        

Jack Jenkins                                                                                          

Tiegan Southall 

 

MENUS Our new menus 

have been well received & 

children are eating well. There 

have been a few little tweaks 

and so please check the menu 

below before choosing.  

NEW CHAIR & VICE CHAIR                                                

We have said goodbye to                                       

Emma McLeod, our Chair of                                       

Governors who has served our                                  

school for over seven years,                                             

at our meeting this week.                                                       

THANKYOU EMMA, on behalf                           

of the whole school family.                                                                                     

Our new Chair of Governors is Helen Swarbrick 

and new Vice Chair Geoff Bland. 

 

Next Week At A Glance 

Monday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book   
Come for a cuppa 9am – ALL WELCOME 
Tag Rugby Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Parent Partnership Meeting 3pm 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Boot Camp (fitness) Y1-Y2 3 – 4.15 
 

Wednesday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Film Club Y2-Y6  Finish: 4.30 Film: TBC 
Science Club Y1-Y2  - CANCELLED 
Football Club Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
442 Football Club  Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
Singing for Fun Rec-Y2 3 – 3.45 
 

Friday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.50, no need to book 
Choir 8am                                                                                    
We break up today for half term. Return Mon Nov 5th  

 

This week’s House 

Champions 

 
        Transporter 

Here are some of our Y6 girls enjoying their healthy lunch on Wednesday. 

After children have selected their main meal, they are encouraged to visit 

the salad bar and load up with whatever takes their fancy!   
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SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

2020 

Our S.I.P. is a very important document. It is compiled in 

school annually based on areas that we have identified to 

further strengthen within school. 

Spelling            

strategies 

Fractions &                   

decimals &            

percentages 

Computer coding Small group 

interventions 

Using a 

scientific 

vocabulary 

These initiatives will relate to ALL of our children in some way!  

READING 

A huge well done to Louie, Sam and 

Kai who ran in the cross-country 

finals at Stewart Park on 

Wednesday. To reach this stage is a 

phenomenal achievement but they 

excelled themselves with Louie 

finishing 6th, Kai finishing 11th and 

Sam finishing 35th. 

Well done boys! 

 

SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS  

It was the girls’ turn to play Tag 

Rugby this week at Laurence 

Jackson on Thursday. They worked 

excellent as a team and came 3rd 

overall. Well done girls! 

SAFEGUARDING UPDATE                                                                                                           
Mr Woolf & I have attended some training this week and we were warned 

about some worrying statistics in the North East: 

 The increase in knife crime 

 The big increase in gangs, especially those recruiting ‘teenies’ (under 

10s) 

 The increase of County Lines: organised crime networks in larger 

towns and cities recruiting youngsters and vulnerable adults in 

villages and towns to deal drugs. 

 Huge increase in online bullying, especially from under aged children 

using social media apps designed for over 13’s. We have had a 

number of cases reported into school of parents asking for help. 

Please do pop into school if you have any concerns about the well being of 

your child, or any other child at Skelton Primary School. THANKYOU 

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS We are accepting 

nominations for any children who you feel 

would benefit from any support this Christmas. 

Please contact Mr Woolf 


